
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

November 28 - December 2, 1983 

Monday, November 28 
XI, 1f' 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, November 29 

10:00 A11 

10:30 AM 

4:00 PM 

Wednesday, November 30 

10: 00 &'v! 

Thursday, December 1 

10:00 AM 

Friday, December 2 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. Ralph Noonkester, 
President, William Carey College. 

Book Store's After Thanksgiving Sale. Mackie Hall 
Commons Room. See notice. 

General Student Voice Recital, Appleby _Chapel. Every-
one is welcome. 

Chapel: Ms. Elaine Neil Orr, Ph.D. candidate, Emory 
University. 

Chapel: Dr. John Lewis, Pastor, First Baptist Church, 
Raleigh. 

Orientation meeting for students pre-registering for 
Supervised Ministry. Appleby 205. See notice. 

ORIENTATION MEETING FOR All students who are planning to take Supervised 
STUDENTS PRE-REGISTERING Ministry in the spring semester are requested to 
FOR SUPERVISED MINISTRY: attend a meeting in Appleby 205 on Friday, December 2 

at 10:00 AM. This fulfills the requirement listed 
in the catalog for a conference with a professor. 

"SANTA CALLING": Seminary children, ages 2-8, may receive a North Pole_ 
telephone call from Santa this year. Santa calls will 

be made on Thursday, Dec. 15, and Monday, Dec. 19. Program information and 
questionnaire forms are available at the Library, Student Affairs Office in 
Mackie Hall, or the Seminary Gym. Response deadline is Dec. 13. 

AFTER THANKSGIVING On Tuesday, Nov. 29 at 10:30 AM in the Mackie Hall 
SALE: Commons Room, the Bo.ck Store will hold its after 

Thanksgiving Sale. There will be gift ideas, records 
children's books, Hermeneia Cormnentaries, reduced books and much more. 

SUMMER MISSIONS 1984: Start new churches in Pennsylvania - New Jersey, Ohio, 
Florida, Virginia, and North Carolina. Appointment, 

expenses, and stipends by the Home Mission Board. Enrollment in H2324 is a 
requirement. Receive applications from Dr. Braswell's office. 

WEST VIRGINIA REP: Rev. Cliff Davis of West Virginia will be on campus 
Friday, Dec. 2 to speak to and interview persons 

interested in the Van Ministry to West Virginia. Sign up in FIM office. 

83-84 DIRECTORY: 

Hall. 

The 1983-84 Directory has arrived. Students may pick 
up their copy at the Corrrrnunications Office, Broyhill 

(OVER) 



FLORIDA CLUB 
MEETING: 

CITIZENS AFFAIRS 
INTERNSHIP: 

The Florida Club will meet on Friday, Dec. 2 at 10:00 
AM. Nomination and election of officers will be held. 
Plan to attend. 

An internship is available in the Governor's Office 
of Citizen Affairs in Raleigh, January - December, 
1984. Time required is 20 hours per week. Super-

vision and credit provided through "Concurrent Internship" (M4720-21). Further 
information in the FIM office. 

CHRISTMAS BASKETS: The entire seminary family is encouraged to donate 
food to make Christmas baskets for our Wake Forest 

neighbors in need. Food may be placed in designated boxed in campus buildings. 
Cash donations may be left in the Business Office. Please respond before 
exams begin. Sponsored by the Ethics and Off-Campus Ministry Committees of 
the Student Council. 

LATER LIBRARY HOURS: To assist students in concluding the semester's work, 
the Library will remain open until midnight on the 

following dates: Nov. 28, 29, 30; Dec. 1, 5, 6, 7, 8, 12, 13. 

OFF CAMPUS SEMINARY 
WIVES IN MINISTRY: 

The off campus group of Seminary Wives in Ministry 
will meet on Monday, Dec. 5 rather than on Tuesday, 
December 6 as previously scheduled. The Monday 

night 
Ave. 
Betty 

meeting will be held at 7:00 PM at the home of Mary Ann Kelley, 204 North 
We will continue studying The Private Life of the Minister's Wife by 
Coble with Mrs. Anne Neil leading. Anyone interested is welcome. 

P.O. BOX RENT: In order to have the same box number next semester, 
box rent must be paid in the Soda Shop before leaving. 

campus for the Christmas holidays. 

ATTENTION GRADUATES: Invitations are here and may be picked up in the 
Soda Shop. 

JOB WATCH... The contractor on the Johnson Classroom Building 
project will need extra workers beginning December 

12 to prepare the building for renovation. No previous experience needed. 
This is an excellent employment opportunity for students who will be on 
campus during the Christmas break. If interested, sign up in the Student 
Affairs office. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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